
 

 

 

 

 

 Ravenna United Methodist Church       5751 -33
rd

 Ave NE       Seattle  

 Every Sunday   Ą  10:00 a.m.  St. Ignatius (UPSTAIRS)  

 Jan 10, Feb 14   Ą      6:00 p.m.  Dignity/Seattle  

 

 

 
 

This fall, Dignity/Seattle has been joined by John Reardon.  
John is currently studying for a Ph.D. in theology at Ford-
ham University and a Masters in Social Work at Smith Col-
legeôs School for Social Work.  For one of his Smith pro-
jects, John has been working with Equal Rights Washing-
ton to promote marriage equality.  He was actively in-
volved in the campaign to approve Referendum 71 and 
spent a good deal of time speaking with people of faith at 
a number of Seattle churches.  He debated Knight of Co-
lumbus Robert Struble at the Richmond Beach United 
Church of Christ. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Now that Ref 71 has passed, one of Johnôs goals is to en-
courage more Catholics to be involved in the fight for mar-
riage equality.  He argues, ñThe Church has a right to a 
specific theological definition of marriage.  But civil society 
should be offering the same legal rights and benefits to 
every committed couple.ò 
 
Catholics, and all people of faith, who are interested in 
supporting marriage equality are invited to contact John at 
(508) 272-1652 or by email at jpreardo@smith.edu. Ƹ 
 
 
 
 
The Dignity/Seattle Board did not meet in December. 
 

Next Board Meeting:  Wednesday, January 6,  
6:00 p.m. at Deliaôs home.  Everyone is welcome! 
 
 

 

Box 3016                     604/432-1230 

Vancouver, B.C., V6B 3X5             dennisl -h@telus.net    

Sunday, January 10, Preparing dinner in the brand new 
kitchen for "Friends for Life Society.  Dinner served at 
6:00 p.m.   

Friday, January 22, 7:30 p.m.  Worship Liturgy at Dennis 
L-Hôs.  604/430-3466. 

Saturday, January 24, 7:30 p.m., Potluck Supper at Vin-
cent/Peterôs  604/325-1554. 

Tuesday, February 9, 7:30 p.m.  Business Meeting at 
Gerryôs.  604/435-1950.. 

 

 

A pancake breakfast following Mass is held every 4th Sunday (January 24th), a 
shared fellowship with our host congregation, Ravenna UMC.      

 

 


